TOWN OF MIDLAND
SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES
September 3, 2014

A special meeting for the Town of Midland’s Well #3 Abandonment Project was held on Wednesday, September 03, 2014, at 2:00 pm in the Town Hall.

Those in attendance were: Town Board President Diana Baeza, Utility Operator Lawrence Stroppel, Finance Officer Michelle Meinzer, David LaFrance, Banner Associates, Inc.; Jerry Hunt – Weston Engineering; Marlene Knutson and Emeline Post, Central South Dakota Enhancement District and Reuben Vollmer Jr.

Board President opened the bid. No action taken due to lack of quorum.
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